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I live in Bend and keep my horses on my property.  If a wildfire swept in our direction, 

I (like thousands of other owners of horses, cows, and other farm animals), would 

need to evacuate my animals to a safe place. For many of us, that safe place in an 

emergency is the county fairgrounds.  House Bill 2948 will help to make fairgrounds 

all over the state a better, safer place to shelter our animals in an emergency 

situation.  There's a lot of talk these days about the urban/rural divide.  HB 2948 is an 

important step toward bridging that divide.  Please support HB 2948. 


